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                                Tom Chauncy recognized as "Rotary Major Donor" 

 



Thankful scholarship winners from Roseland University Prep (RUP) who 
sent along hand written thank you notes.  (When’s the last time you sent or 
received a hand written note in today’s ‘email world’?)  They were heartfelt 
and sound like great kids with a bright future.   
 
Multo thank yous followed from BReed to all who stepped up during our 
unespected transition during the year – committee chairs, the Board of 
Directors and the past-presidents who stepped in to fill the breach.  He also 
gave an overview of the many successes we had this year including 
KatrinaZ who got us activated on our first “International Project” that we 
are taking the lead on.  It was a good year and thanks to all!  JimWieach 
led all in a standing ovation for BReed who showed an incredible capacity 
for leadership and getting all onboard in support of the greater good.  
 
Drawing time and TChauncy appropriately drew the marble good for one 
bottle of wine.   
 

PROGRAM TIME 
 
AndyS introduced our speaker Alex Chui who spent last summer as an 
intern at the Buck Institute in Novato.  A terrific speaker and very bright 
young man who is going into his senior year of High School (and conducts 
himself more like a senior in college).  Very interesting program on the 
continuing studies at Buck Institute aimed at finding effective treatment for 
Alzheimers.  If you are not familiar with their work, check them out at 
buckinstitute.org – they are doing tremendous work there.   
 
Get Ready – RP TOM JACKSON – is waiting in the wings, this week, 
June 25, we are DARK.  (And thanks to JulieM for hosting our first ever 
“Not A Debunking” on Saturday!)    


